
 
 
REMINDER 
 
Last year the ETA adopted a new scheduling system, TheOneDB, 
which is fully integrated with our members. 
This reduces volunteer work loads and provides essentially 
instant updates to game schedule information to serve you better. 
 
Please note however that the ETA game schedule information and 
team standings is also available on other than our own and our 
members web sites. We do not control the content and updates to 
external sites and as such the information they contain may differ 
from ours and/or be out of date. In all cases the ETA's web 
site game schedule information and team standings contain the 
latest information and are to be considered as correct. 
 
Bill Schlitt 
ETA Chair 

 


